
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 27

th
 September 2018 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
We have a vacancy for a Midday Assistant. The working hours are 12pm-1pm. 
 If you are interested in applying for the post, or you know of anyone who would 
like to apply, please contact the school office.  
 
 
The school is committed to Safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children 
and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
All applicants will be considered on the basis of suitability for the post regardless 
of sex, race or disability. 
 
All applicants invited to interview must evidence their right to work in the UK.   
 
This post is subject to Enhanced Level DBS check. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Morris 
Headteacher 
 

 

 
BLACK HORSE HILL 

INFANT SCHOOL 
 
Tel: 0151 625 5238 
Fax: 0151 625 9041 
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Website:  www.blackhorsehillinfant.co.uk 

 


